
 

 

ANOTHER LEAP FORWARD! 
LEAP CARD NOW AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE AND TOP-UP FROM DART AND 

COMMUTER TRAIN STATIONS 
 
The National Transport Authority is pleased to announce that Leap Card, its integrated 
transport ticketing system for the Greater Dublin Area has just become even more 
convenient. 
 
Leap Card can now be purchased and topped up at ticket machines at all DART and 
Commuter stations in the Short Hop Zone (Dublin to Balbriggan, M3 Parkway, Maynooth, 
Hazelhatch). 
 
Iarnród Éireann, in partnership with the National Transport Authority, has now upgraded 
ticket machines in all 53 stations to cater for Leap Card and this adds to the range of top-up 
options Leap Card customers already have:  online at www.leapcard.ie , at Payzone outlets, 
and at Luas ticket machines. 
 
Leap Card offers passengers value for money and greater convenience with every 
transaction. Leap Card is easy to use and hassle-free eliminating the need for correct change 
or frequent queuing at ticket machines for single tickets. With DART and Commuter Rail 
Services, Dublin Bus and Luas all on board, Leap Card users can enjoy hassle free savings of 
up to: 

 18% on DART and Commuter Rail services 

 17% on Luas  

 11% on Dublin Bus  
 
In addition, all existing Luas and DART/Commuter Rail Smart Card holders can exchange 
their old Smart Card for a FREE Leap Card at www.leapcard.ie  
 
 

 Ends 

For information: 

Simon Conry, National Transport Authority: 087 9182176 

Cian Connaughton, MKC Communications: 087 6480809  

http://www.leapcard.ie/
http://www.leapcard.ie/

